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FHB 1 0 2020 
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 

SASKATOON 

Date Monday, February 10, 2020 
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name Dale 
Last Name Gallant 
Email  
Address -33rd St W. 
City Saskatoon 
Province Saskatchewan 
Postal Code S7L  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) 
Subject Cycling 
Meeting (if known) 
Comments 

think people of any age should be allowed to ride on sidewalks in most areas of Saskatoon with just 
a few restrictions. 

Riding on sidewalks should only be prohibited in retail areas, such as downtown, Broadway, 
Riversdale, and Mayfair. 
People riding on sidewalks should have to stop or move to the road when meeting pedestrians, and 
move to the road when overtaking pedestrians. 

This would allow cyclists to be safe in unsafe areas, and allow older or more timid cyclists to ride with 
out fear of being hit by a car. 

Dale Gallant 
Attachments 

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/368954 
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